1. Home

Taraval Station Newsletter - June 28, 2018

By Taraval Station June 28, 2018 | 3:16 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

On June 20, 2018, Taraval Station hosted a luncheon to celebrate the retirement for five of our members. Combined, the five members have a total of 134 years of service. Taraval Station would like to congratulate Sergeant Fitzgerald Wong (29 years), Sergeant/Inspector Theodore Mullin (26 years), Sergeant Kevin Mannix (27 years), Officer Robert Chew (28 years) and Officer Mary Godfrey (24 years) for their many years of dedicated service. They will be missed and we wish them a well-deserved long and healthy retirement. I would like to thank Supervisor Katy Tang for presenting certificates to the retirees and supporting their hard work. I would also like to thank Deputy Chief Michael Redmond, Commander Ann Mannix and Commander Daniel Perea for attending and showing their appreciation and giving their well wishes.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests 8 Suspects in Organized Retail Theft Series 24-142

November 21, 2024 | 9:16 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

Officer Involved Discharge 24-141

November 16, 2024 | 12:23 AM Featured Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Trafficking Suspect 24-140

November 15, 2024 | 6:27 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Commercial Burglary Suspect 24-139

November 14, 2024 | 9:33 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release